U.S. - Labor supply March 23, 1904

Hill to Rear Admiral John G. Walker

Introducing C.T. Takahashi, manager of the
Oriental Trading Company of Seattle, which hgs
been providing the Great Northern Road with
Japanese labor for western end of our lines for
several years past; they are found reliable and
satisfactory workers. Mr. T. wants to discuss
use of Japanese for Panama Canal.
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